
June 12, 2024

The range of screens applied to the Socially Aware option are explained to members who
choose to invest in this particular option.

These screens are informed by surveys conducted with members to identify the issues of most
concern to them. In selecting the screens, the Fund balances members' desires to avoid certain
categories of investments against their investment return risk tolerances. As part of regular
internal Fund processes, the Socially Aware option is currently being reviewed.

All of the option’s holdings are included in the Fund’s regular Portfolio Holdings Disclosure
which is published on our website and updated every six months.

June 28, 2024

The range of screens applied to the Socially Aware option are disclosed to members on the
AustralianSuper website.

The screens are informed by surveys conducted with members to identify the issues of most
concern to them. In selecting the screens, AustralianSuper balances members' desires to avoid
certain categories of investments against their investment return risk tolerances.

AustralianSuper periodically reviews the screens applied to the Socially Aware option. Following
a recent review, new screens are expected to be introduced to the option and will be
communicated to members in the coming weeks.

The option’s holdings are included in the Fund’s Portfolio Holdings Disclosure which is
published on our website and updated every six months.


